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STAY HOME STAY SAFE, MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCE 



 
 

             

 

  

 From the pen ✍ of Principal......... 

                      

                  Good morning to everyone. 

 

It gives me immense pleasure to know that the newsletter of KV 

Golaghat to showcase the activities of our budding buds, of the months 

of Jan'2021-March'2021 is ready to be handed over to you. KV 

Golaghat always aims at bringing out the talent of every child in 

different fields. Throughout the year, KVS organizes many activities 

for the all round development of the young ones. Our children 

participate in those activities with great zeal and enthusiasm. This 

newsletter gives a glimpse of some of the activities in which children 

kept themselves engaged positively during the covid pandemic 

situation. 

 

Like in the past, in coming days also, our aim will be to nurture the 

young children  and shape them into responsible future citizens of the 

country. Jai Hind. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

 

                                        Mrs Banashree Sarmah 

     I/C Principal 

     KV Golaghat 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Message from Sr.most Teacher.... 

 

 

 

 

          Mr. Kapil Dave 

            PRT 

          KV Golaghat 

 

             

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message: 

It gives me immense pleasure to see that children of 

primary section of KV Golaghat have contributed for the 

newsletter. I greatly feel that this newsletter will provide 

encouragement to the children and bring forward their 

talents, I whole heartedly convey my best wishes to all 

the little artists of KV Golaghat.I thank for their active 

participation. 

 



 
 

 

         

               

           

              REPUBLIC DAY DRAWINGS BY OUR LITTLE ONES: 

             

                                    

            

                                   

             



 
 

           

             

             Covid-19 awareness posters by primary students: 

              

             

            

 



 
 

 

 

             

            

             



 
 

 

            

Yoga done by the little ones 

            

               



 
 

 

             

 

              

                             

               

                                 

 



 
 

 

 

 

            

                                                                                             

              

                

 



 
 

 

 

 ART DONE BY OUR STUDENTS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 
 

           

 

 

         

 

     

  
 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

          



 
 

 

 

            

                                                   

 

                                                  

                                                            

 

 

                              

 

 



 
 

 

 

 Craft items by little children showcasing their talent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

           

 

     

 

 

            

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

                        

                   

                                     

 

 

 



 
 

      

 

POEMS WRITTEN BY OUR STUDENTS  
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